
From:
To: Clerks Dept Email
Subject: Temporary Use Permit 7442 Allison Pl [EXTERNAL]
Date: March 28, 2023 7:03:50 AM

To whom it may concern,

This email is in response to the letter we received in the mail about the City of Chilliwack’ s upcoming public
hearing on April 4, 2023 regarding the temporary use permit (TUP00210); location 7442 Allison Pl.

We are a direct neighbour of the subject property. We support this application and have no objections to the
approval.

Kind Regards,
Albert and Jannette Loosdrecht
7458 Allison Pl
Chilliwack, BC
V4Z 1J7

Sent from my iPhone


